
Greetings from your Past Lt. Governor’s Association, 

Over 50 years ago our organization was formed by the Kiwanis leadership as a place for those 
of us who have served as Lt Governors, to slow down and rest after a busy year of Kiwanis 
activities, while still remaining actively involved as leaders and building on our division and 
district friendships. We even have our own mascot, a Turtle named Rocky, which is 
ceremonially passed each year from the outgoing president to the incoming president.


As a part of our activities we have committed to supporting our SLP leaders by awarding 
annual scholarships to the Florida Circle K and Key Club Governors. The scholarships are 
presented to them at our annual Past Lt. Governors breakfast meeting, held each year at the 
Florida District Convention. 


I am pleased to announce that due to the kindness of the family of Past LT. Governor and FL 
Kiwanis District Chair, Larry Taylor, his Kiwanis Club and the continued generosity of numerous 
Florida District Kiwanians, along with the Florida Foundation, we have successfully established 
the ‘ LARRY TAYLOR Life Member Fellowship ‘ which, as it continues to grow, will ensure the 
perpetual funding of the annual scholarships we award to our SLP Governors.


This Kiwanis year, 2022-23, as the largest single networking group in the Florida District of 
Kiwanis, we are focusing on continuing the mission to ‘ change the world one child and one 
community at a time ‘ by Encouraging, Supporting and Mentoring new Kiwanians, older 
Kiwanians and our not so old Kiwanians to move beyond the normal. To step past that first 
level of service to our children and communities and become leaders in their clubs, their 
divisions, our district and even beyond. Our goal is to share our knowledge and experience in 
order to ensure the continuity of leadership succession within the Florida District way into the 
future and set the tone for others in the Kiwanis family to follow.


I ask all Past and current Lt. Governors, to join our organization and actively participate in 
Encouraging, Supporting and Mentoring your fellow Kiwanians to take up the mantle of Kiwanis 
servant leadership and keep our Florida District strong.


PLGA members, please use the links on this page to: 
Order your PLGA polo shirt

Donate to the Larry Taylor Life Member Fellowship


Have a great year.


Walk good

Caroll Neita 

President, Fl Kiwanis PLGA, 2022-23


